
From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Re: 990 Marion
Date: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 12:33:01 PM
Attachments: image001.png

They are in compliance!  Camera is up, brush cut back, and ‘No Dumping’ sign on the alley
side of the garage.

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 6, 2021, at 12:23 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
<mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

﻿
Lisa,
Is Inspector Otis out?  I haven’t heard from him about a follow up on the property
for Council today. 
 
Mai Vang
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall
Saint Paul, MN 55102
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings
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